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Driver’s Ed is Now Available
at Fairfield Warde High School

Learning to drive should be an easy and worthwhile experience. Sure, anyone can teach you how
to drive — but no one can do it like The Next Street at Fairfield Warde High School. How? We know
you just want your license, so our team makes things clear and simple — because the quickest road
to get you anywhere is straight forward.

Dates for driver's ed for the 2016-2017 school year at Warde are as follows:
Tuesdays and Thursdays from 2:30pm - 4:30pm
October 11, 2016 - December 8, 2016
January 17, 2017 - March 9, 2017
March 18, 2017 - June 6, 2017
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Pricing

Full Driver's Education Course - $649

*Our Recommendation* Convenient classes held right after dismissal at Fairfield Warde High
School! This course includes 30 hours of time in the classroom and 8 hours of private driving
lessons. In addition, after completing the course teen students will have a shorter wait time for
their license and most insurance providers will offer a discounted rate.

8 Hour Safe Driving Course - $149

This 8 hour classroom training program fulfills the minimum State of CT requirements in order to
get a Driver's License. This course DOES NOT include any private driving lessons, but they can be
added at time of enrollment. Classes held right after dismissal at Fairfield Warde High School!

For more information or to enroll visit www.thenextstreet.com/warde or call 800.732.8090
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